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 Happy March!  Spring is just around the corner, hopefully bringing warmer 
weather our way, which means more playground time! Our playground time 
is from 9:30-10:00am and we will be going outside daily, as weather permits. 
There are no exceptions. DCFS requires outdoor play in temps 35 degrees or 
higher, so please make sure your child is dressed appropriately daily for 
outdoor play.  
Time for “Spring Cleaning!”  Please check your child’s cubby daily for art 
work, weekly lesson plans and newsletters so there is no build up.  Make sure 
there is a complete change of clothing (pants, top, and socks x2) in your 
child’s bin.  Also, please do not leave any food in your child’s cubby at any 
time.  Feel free to use the kitchen for storage when needed. 
 
Our center hours are 7:30a.m-6:00pm. With that being said, a ten hour day 
can be overwhelming for your child, depending on his/her individual needs. 
Although you may need to leave your child for longer, based on your work 
schedule, it is important that together we prioritize your child’s well being. 
 
Our themes for March are Weather, St. Patrick’s Day, SPRING, 
Gardening/Planting, and Colors.  
 
March 14th- Paint and Sip 4:30-5:30 
March 24th-28th Parent/Teacher Conferences 
                                                 
                                       
 
                                         Happy Birthday Ms. Hope 3/15 
 
                            
 
      
 
 

 
 



     Ms. Hope and Ms. Krystan 


